
 

 

 

Works Notification       November 2017 

Gold Coast Light Rail Stage 2 
BUS STOP INSTALLATION – GREENACRE DRIVE, PARKWOOD 

 
 
Construction near the Parkwood station entrance will continue with the installation of a new bus stop 
and the upgrade of an existing bus stop at the front of the new station on Greenacre Drive. This work 
will start the week commencing Monday 13 November 2017 and is expected to take up to five weeks 
to complete, weather and construction conditions permitting. 
 
The existing southbound bus stop will remain open during the construction of the new bus stop 50 metres 
south.  The existing northbound bus stop will be temporarily relocated 20 metres south during the 
construction of the new bus stop. Signage will be in place to direct commuters during these works. 
 
Work will involve: 

 Placement of temporary fencing around the work area. 
 Traffic control to direct motorists during construction work and to direct pedestrians and cyclists.  
 Removal of existing concrete including kerbs using excavators. 
 Locating existing underground services using a vacuum truck and installing new electrical services. 
 Installing formwork and pouring concrete to construct the new bus stop platform and accessibility 

ramps. 
 Delivery and placement of new bus shelters, accessories such as signage and bins. 
 Landscaping the area to complete the bus stops and removal of the disused southbound bus stop. 

 
 
 
 



 

What to expect: 
 
Construction work will occur between 7:00am and 6:00pm, Monday to Saturday. Workers may arrive onsite 
between 6.00am and 7.00am to prepare for the day’s activities. 

 
 Increased noise levels from machinery, particularly during location of services, concrete removal and 

concrete installation.  
 Reduced speed limit around the work area and use of a traffic controller for intermittent lane closures. 
 

Every effort will be made to keep construction impacts to a minimum. We appreciate your patience during 
this important work and will continue to update you as work progresses. 

 
Contact the project team 

 
Subscribing to receive project updates is a convenient way to obtain information about the project and work 
happening in your area. To subscribe, simply visit our website and look for the ‘sign up form’ on the ‘contact’ 
page. 

 
 
 

 

If you have any questions or would like to register for more information, please contact the 
CPB Contractors Project Team on 1800 425 799* or email gclrstage2@cpbcon.com.au. 
Visit www.gclrstage2.com.au anytime for more information and updates. 
* Free call within Australia. Call charges may apply from mobile or pay phones. 


